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Thank you all for your patience through this week’s compaction work. The contractor

will be finishing this compaction work up early next week using a smaller vibratory

roller. This work will happen Monday and Tuesday, October 28th & 29th. This

equipment is smaller but will still cause vibration to the surrounding buildings.

Thank you all for your patience in receiving this information and for your

understanding as we work through some of these impacts.


